GOOD NEWS!
The USS New York
(LPD 21) will be

visiting New York
from Nov. 9 to Nov. 11

Dear New York Council, Navy League Member,

The word is out and it is good news. The USS New York ' ol
(LPD 21) will be visiting New York City at Chelsea Piers in Manhattan from November 9 to
November 11. Chelsea Piers is located on the West side with the entrance for parking located
at 23rd Street.

Here’s the schedule, more events are being planned and we will notify you when they are
announced.

November 9, Saturday: The ship will be open to the public all day on Saturday, 8:00 AM to 4:00 PM.

November 10, Sunday: VIP one hour tour: 25 New York Council, Navy League members are invited
for a special tour. Time will be determined. Please notify me if you want to go as soon as possible.

November 11, Monday: A group of Sailors and Marines will be marching in the Veterans Day Pa-
rade. The ship will be open to the public all day, 8 AM to 4 PM.

What ever day you can come please visit the ship and make it known that you are from the New
York Council, Navy League and want to thank all the crew for their service.

Since we didn't have Fleet Week this year we should take advantage of this opportunity to visit and
show our appreciation to our Navy and Marine contingents from the USS New York (LPD21). There
are other plans being made and we will send you information when available.

Respectfully,

George Simpson
Executive Secretary

212 825-7333
navyleaguenyc@aol.com



